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Students of the Month
Congratulations to our Related Arts Students of the Month!

These students demonstrated excellence in the subject area, worked hard, behaved appropriately for the setting, and
displayed leadership skills.

Students of the Month- 5th Grade February

Art- Graham Matthews
Band- Kylie Dumke
Choir- Anna Schmidt
Guidance- Henley King
Physical Education- Ari Soderdahl and Rhea Nelson
STEM- Lennon Jones and Jordyn Nolte

Students of the Month- 6th Grade February

Art- Victoria Chibuk
Band- Norah Hopson
Choir- Reese Raisleger
French- Annabelle Schemm
Physical Education- Alessa Boyea and Lorenzo
Cianflone
Spanish- Adele Devos
STEM- Alexander Lundquist

RA Class &
Teacher

Class News

Art

Mrs. Lowe

● 5th Grade: Students are working in groups to create awesome stop-motion animation!
● 6th Grade: Students just finished up their printmaking unit and are starting their weaving

unity where they will be making little pouches out of yarn.

● Artsonia! If you haven’t activated your student’s account yet then click this link
https://www.artsonia.com/connect/K6TYR78Y and enter their name to request access. You
will get email updates whenever a new project has been uploaded, and you can buy high
quality keepsakes with your child’s artwork on it while supporting the IS Art program!

● Art Club: The second session of Art Club will be starting 3/18-5/20. Students will meet in
the art room after school from 2:50-3:40. Reminder emails will be sent to students and
parents with more info.

● Art Room Instagram: Keep up with what’s happening in the art room by following our
Instagram page https://www.instagram.com/ms.corsten_artclass/

Band

Ms. Czachor

● New year means new practice habits! Encourage your band kiddo to play their
instrument 5 days a week for at least 15 minutes each time!

Choir

Mrs. Lisowe

Spring Concerts
Tuesday, May 21st

West De Pere High School Auditorium
Fifth Grade: 6:00 pm
Sixth Grade: 7:30 pm

Physical
Education

Mrs. Lozar

Mr. Zornow

We are concluding our volleyball unit this week. We will continue to work on net game strategies
with a 3 lesson unit of eclipse ball. Eclipse ball is a racquet game with similar strategies and rules
to volleyball. We will conclude the trimester with reviewing basic fitness concepts learned with the
IHT heart rate monitors and introduce the concepts of muscle strength vs muscle endurance. The
rollerblading unit will begin March 5th. Students will be required to wear helmets and wrist guards.
Students can bring skates from home as long as they have a brake and the label their equipment
with their name. Equipment can be kept in our storage closet in the fitness center. Typically more
than 100 students bring their own equipment so labeling them with names is super important.

https://www.artsonia.com/connect/K6TYR78Y
https://www.instagram.com/ms.corsten_artclass/


STEM

Mrs. Kohl

General STEM:
-We are still collecting cereal boxes, paper towel cardboard inserts and a new thing- the caps to
detergent bottles. Feel free to send them with your child to STEM or drop them off in the office
labeled “STEM.”

5th Grade STEM: Students are finishing up their Flight Unit and beginning their Coding unit.
6th Grade STEM: Students selected dates for their Class Club presentations. They are also
working through a Coding Unit.

Guidance

Class (5th
Grade)

Mr. Johnson

For the month of March we will be continuing to focus on conflict resolution and problem solving.
We will do various activities where students will have to identify multiple ways to help solve an
interpersonal problem. Also, our March Phantom Phundamental this month is Fairness and we
will have some lessons on this character trait. We will also have our Trimester 2 review.

World

Language-
French

(6th Grade)

Madame
VDB-

French Class: MERCI to everyone who has already turned in the $1 that was listed on the
school supply list for French class! If you have not yet sent your $1 to school, please do so at
your earliest convenience. The $1 will go towards paying for treats that will be provided later in
the semester when parents are invited in to view a French performance put on by your children.

French Club: Students are invited to join the French Club this year. French Club is open to all
students in 6th grade. Whether students have French during 1st semester or 2nd semester, all
are welcome to join!

Students who would like to join French Club are asked to make a one time per year contribution of
$5 to help offset the costs of the French Club activities and events.

There will be one French Club event per month all school-year long. Our March event will be a
Francophone Trivia event on Thursday, March 7. Students are asked to sign up in advance if they
plan to attend. They can sign up by adding their name to the sign-up sheet located in the French
classroom, filling out the google form in the google classroom, or sending an email to Madame
VDB. Students will meet in Madame VDB's classroom after school on March 7. The group will
then walk together to the cafeteria for the combined 6th-8th grade event. Students should have a
ride arranged to pick them up at 3:45 from the parking lot behind the Intermediate School. Merci!

World

Language-
Spanish

(6th Grade)

Señora
Steingraber

Spanish Class: Students and Families:Welcome to Spanish! We will be learning all of the basic
Spanish: Conversation starters, Abc’s, Days of the week, Numbers and more. If you have any
questions please email me at msteingraber@wdpsd.com

Spanish club: Our March Spanish Club will be on Tuesday March 19th right after school until
3:30. Please pick your child up in front of the middle school. If you have not been in Spanish club
you still have an opportunity to join. It is a one time 5 dollar contribution.

Trivia And, if you made it all the way through this, we’d like to offer trivia questions; a random student
from each grade will be awarded a prize for having the questions answered correctly. Access the
questions here: LINK. The form closes soon.

https://forms.gle/KYXbAT9KaTC73Z687

